
 
 

Student STAAR Scores Available Online 

Parents, you have the option of looking up your child’s STAAR results online. Go to 

www.texasassessment.com, then enter your child’s unique 6 digit access code and date of 

birth. If the unique access code isn’t known, please follow these steps to still access the STAAR 

results. 

 

 

If you are still not able to access your child’s STAAR results, please call the Bastrop ISD Service 

Center at (512) 772-7100. Thank you! 

http://www.texasassessment.com/

